Date: May 29, 2024

To, To,

National Stock Exchange of India BSE Limited

Limited Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Dalal Street, ;
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai — 400 001

Mumbai - 400051

Symbol: IRB Script No.: 532947

Subject: Cancellation of proposed Inter Se Transfer of Equity Shares
Ref No.: IRB Infrastructure Developers Limited
Dear Sir/ Madam,

In continuation to my original and modified disclosure pursuant to Regulation 10(5) of Securities and
Exchange Board of India (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011
(hereinafter referred to as “the Takeover Regulation”) submitted to you on Friday, May 24, 2024, |,
Smt. Sudha Dattatray Mhaiskar, hereby wish to inform that the proposed inter se transfer of 18,00,000
equity shares of IRB infrastructure Developers Limited (hereinafter referred to as “the Company”), has
been cancelled.

Request you to kindly take note of the same and do the needful.
Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,

Svibeeskas’

Sudha Dattatray Mhaiskar



